


 
 
 
 
 

Royal Irrigation Department Announcement 
Subject: No Gift Policy for Fiscal Year 2024 

 
 
 
  The Royal Irrigation Department (RID)  has been aware of national reform in 
preventing the suppressing corruption and misconduct to prevent and mitigate any receiving 
bribes and conflicts of interest as well as fostering government officials to perceive in  
“No Gift Policy” and strengthening a moral organization and good governance policy. 
Therefore, RID would like to insist on the intention of the “No Gift Policy for Fiscal year 2024”, 
and RID‘s officials declare to not accept any kind of gifts and other forms of benefits for  
the performance of duties. The RID strongly adhere to ethical intention, fair performance 
value and suppressing corruption. 

Announced on 25 December 2023 
 
 
 
 

Chuchat Rakjit 
 Director General of the Royal Irrigation Department 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




